Help us make some new Learning Loaves!

Can you spare some time to make us a couple of challah
that we can use as part of our school visits? We have
two loaves that we were kindly donated when we
opened (varnished for preservation) that are used in
nearly all our school visits when we talk about kosher
food in the kitchen. However they are now looking a bit
worse for wear, and we'd love to be able to replace
them.

Can you help?



